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From: Aaron Shilkaitis

To: TSP comments
Subject: Please Help Protect Eight Important Rocky Habitats on the Coast
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 12:45:28 PM

Dear Rocky Habitat Working Group and the Ocean Policy Advisory Council,
As a concerned environmentally-conscious citizen of Oregon, | am advising you to:

Work with site proposers to clarify any misrepresented information in the initial site
proposal evaluation summaries that are currently available for the public to review.
Any misinformation should be corrected and updated as soon as possible and prior to
the working groups re-evaluation of proposals after the 30-day comment period.

Do not evaluate proposals based on funding or the capacity of agencies’
programmatic support for implementation. The proposals were meant to help shape
long-term efforts and goals to improve site management. The rocky habitat plan
clearly states that proposals cannot be rejected based on funding or capacity
concerns.

The Oregon Coast is both a precious environmental ecosystem as well as a resource
for this state and its people, wildlife, and plantlife. Please protect it in an efficient and
equitable fashion.

Thank you,
Aaron Shilkaitis - Portland, OR

Aaron W. Shilkaitis
(630) 863-1036

The man who follows the crowd will usually get no further than the crowd. The man who
walks alone is likely to find himself in places no one has ever been. -Alan Ashley-Pitt
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